FTSE advises that the following announcement replaces the FTSE AIM Index Series December
2015 Annual Review notice released on 3 December 2015.

Velox3 (BBJPL87) will no longer be an addition to the FTSE AIM All Share Index as previously
announced, due to being suspended with an unknown resumption date of trading.

All other details remain unchanged. A full amended version can be accessed via the link below:

FTSE AIM Index Series
December 2015 Annual Review - Update

14 December 2015

FTSE announces the annual changes to the FTSE AIM UK 50, FTSE AIM 100 and FTSE AIM All-Share
Indices. The changes will be applied after the close of business on Friday, 18 December 2015 and will be
effective on Monday, 21 December 2015.

Constituent changes can be accessed via the attachment below:

FTSE_AIM_AnnualReview_December2015_v1.xlsx
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